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Kia Ora,
 
Vegetables NZ and Process Vegetable NZ would like to ask to be included in any hearing process for
NPS-HPL. Vegetable growers are highly sensitive to this NPS-HPL due to their proximity to urban
development.
 
We look forward to hearing from you and your feedback.
 
Nga mihi
 
Antony Heywood
Senior Manager | Horticulture New Zealand
P:  | C: 
A: Level 4, Co-Operative Bank House, 20 Ballance St, Wellington 6011
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